
Notice of Withdrawal of Proposed Amendments in Investment Industry 
Regulatory Organization (IIROC) Notice 22-0009 Proposed Reporting, Internal 

Investigation and Client Complaint Requirements.

On January 13, 2022, IIROC published for consultation proposed amendments to 
Rule 3700 of the Investment Dealer and Partially Consolidated Rules (IDPC Rules), 
and the Universal Market Integrity Rules (UMIR) Rule 10.16 relating to reporting, 
international investigation and client complaints. CIRO is withdrawing these proposed 
amendments. For more information, please refer to CIRO Bulletin 25-0091.  
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